
Dear Mr. Curtis: 
  
Below are the answers to your questions: 
  
1.  Attached is a signed certification agreement. 
  
2.  There was a typo in the test report.  The LISN is due for calibration on August 14, 2001.  Yes it 
was operating correctly.  No emissions were detected. 
  
3.  Attached are test setup photos. 
  
4.  Attached are interior and exterior photos as separate files. 
  

5. In reply to question 5 of your email, the label is engraved on the exterior on the unit. 
 
Dear Ruby, 
  
Thank you for your business.  We have a few issues to resolve on this application. 
  
1.  We need a signed certification agreement from Digital Security Controls.  Attached is 
a blank one.  Please fill it out, have DSC sign it and return it to us. 
  
2.  The LISN in the test report is three months out of calibration.  The signal level 
reported is nil.  Please confirm that the LISN is operating correctly. 
  
3.  We need the test setup photos in a separate file for upload to the FCC database.  
Your test report is protected so that we cannot extract the photos for you.  Please 
provide a file with separate test setup photos. 
  
4.  We need to upload separate exhibits for the interior and exterior photos.   Given the 
size of the file which contains both, the FCC is likely to complain if we just upload it 
twice.  Therefore, please send us two files; one with the interior photos and one with the 
exterior photos. 
  
5.  Please provide details of label construction.  Please tell us the material (mylar, etc.) 
and the adhesive type (permanent, etc.) so that we can attempt to determine if the 
"nameplate will last the expected lifetime of the product". 
  
You may wish to email us the modified exhibits as that will ensure the fastest processing 
time. 
  
 


